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From: Levine, Aaron
To: Standing, Brian
Subject: FW: Cultural Resource Preservation - Updated Comprehensive Plan Language
Date: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 3:44:59 PM

From Rick…
 
From: Dane County Historical Society <danecountyhistory@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 2:03 PM
To: Levine, Aaron <Levine.Aaron@countyofdane.com>
Subject: Re: Cultural Resource Preservation - Updated Comprehensive Plan Language
 
Aaron - Two suggestions. 1) Is there time to share a copy with Jason Tish for his comments? Sorry, I didn't suggest this earlier. 2) There is a section that suggests issues should be referred to the Wisconsin Historical Society to be "resolved. "
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Aaron - Two suggestions. 1) Is there time to share a copy with Jason Tish for his comments?
Sorry, I didn't suggest this earlier.
 
2) There is a section that suggests issues should be referred to the Wisconsin Historical
Society to be "resolved." 
That could mean a lot of things. 
Again, Jason may be able to recommend something here.
I would think something along the lines, "issues will be referred to the State Historic
Preservation Office for an advisory review," might work better.
 
Rick

Dane County Historical Society
Lussier Family Heritage Center
3101 Lake Farm Road
Madison, WI 53711 
ph: 608-224-3605
 
 
 
 
 
On Thu, Aug 24, 2023 at 5:38 PM Levine, Aaron <Levine.Aaron@countyofdane.com> wrote:

Hello Again,
 
Thank you to those who have already responded with your comments and feedback
regarding the draft comprehensive plan language. I have attached updated language—as of
August 24th—that includes the suggested updates and feedback. I have also made updates to
the arts/cultural resource section. I am sending out a second call for recommendations and
feedback before our final subcommittee meeting on September 12th. We would like to make
sure you all have the opportunity to share your thoughts so any desired changes make it into
the final draft.
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If you have any questions please let Brian and myself know.
 
Have a great weekend.
 
Best,
Aaron
 
 
Aaron Levine
Project Assistant
Dane County Planning and Development
 
 
 
From: Levine, Aaron 
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 4:29 PM
Cc: Standing, Brian <Standing@countyofdane.com>
Subject: Cultural Resource Preservation - Updated Comprehensive Plan Language
 
Hello Committee Members,
 
Thank you all for your support of this initiative thus far. Attached is the draft plan language
we reviewed at our last meeting. The finalized plan amendments will be approved at our
next meeting on September 12th. With that in mind, we would greatly appreciate any final
comments or feedback on this draft language. If there are any items you would like added or
clarified, please let us know. Even if you have been unable to participate in the process so
far, we welcome your comments and feedback. Please e-mail myself and Brian directly, and
do not include other committee members in your email.
 
Also please note it is essential that we achieve quorum on September 12th. If you are
unable to attend the September 12th meeting, please let us know as early as possible so that
we can ensure we do achieve quorum at another time.
 
Thanks again for sharing your knowledge and expertise, and we look forward to hearing
from you.
 
Regards,
 
Aaron Levine
Project Assistant
Dane County Planning and Development
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